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Year 3 News

welcome Back!

\We hope you all had a Lovetg sumer and we are
gxclted to welcome your ehtld tnto Year 3!

The School Day

Year = chilolven will be allowed tinto the classroom
from g:40am and leave school at z:15pm.

This half term we've learning about...

English—tHow the stars came to be by Poonam Mistry,
Maths—Number and Place Value
qeogmpMM—Sv(staLMbLLLtg

Science—0Our changing world and how does your
garden grow?

Art—Plant Art

online Learning,

we will be sending out an updated Login sheet that
children will need to Log bnto various learning

platforms at home.

After School Enrichment Club

The After School Enrichment Club will focus on

sewing. The club will take place each Tuesday,
commencing from Tuesday 12th September.

Plenase ensure that yowr child is collected by 4:00pm
at the latest.

Salisbury

Primary School

lwmportant days of the Week....

Year 2 P.E s on a Thursday wmorning. This
half-term the chilolren will focus on dance in
PE.

Please make sure Your child comes tnto
school dressed L thelry PE kit (white t-shivt,
blaclke shovts or black tracksult bottoms) and
appropriate footwear. Please ensure earvings
ave removed before school.

Homework will be given out on a Friday and
will be due tn the following Friday.

Spellings will be sent out on a Friday with
homework and children will have a spelling
test ench Thursday.

Reminders:

Children should be reading daily. Read-
lng books will be sent howe and changeo
at school weekly. Please send Your child
with thelr reading book each day.

Please ensure that Your child’s clothing,
water bottles and lunchboxes ave clearly
Labelleot with thelr full name.

Please feel free to come and see us, or
contact us via class dojo.

Miss Bhopal and Miss Barnes -




